
Tucson Metro Soccer League 

Meeting minutes- March 8, 2023 

Attendees: Basile (Bill) Andriopoulos, Marty Tagg, Eddie Betterton, Jack O’Brien, Adam 
Roth, Steven Swain, Homa Karimi, Diego Morales, Jonathan Pearlman 

Excused Absences: Belayneh Tafesse (B) 

Unexcused Absences: Pete Wendler 

Guests:  

Meeting: The meeting was called to order at 6:39. 

Routine Business 

1. The minutes of the February meeting were motioned for approval by Jack, and 
Diego seconded. The board unanimously approved the minutes from the 
February meeting. 

2. Financial Report – The financial report was tabled until the April meeting. 
3. D&R- There are no new cases being reviewed by the D&R committee. 

Old Business 

1. Committees –We are in the finalization stages of updating the committees and 
will announce them at our April meeting. 

2. Chapman Sponsorship-Adam sent an email to clarify the status of continued 
sponsorship and is waiting on a reply.   

New Business 

1. Make Up Games/ End of Season- The rain out weekend is rescheduled to April 
16th.  There is increasing complexity with obtaining officials for a few of the 
weekends.  After discussions of extending the season or eliminating games, the 
board will finalize the remainder of the season at the April meeting.   

2. Playoffs-Over-50 & 60 will play the majority of their playoff games at the city 
locations, and Premier, D-1, & Over 40 will play the majority of their playoff 
games at Kino 

3. Changing Division Game Locations-After discussion the board will not change 
the schedule at the request of an individual team. 

4. Balance-After an informal consult TMSL’s financial practices are in good standing 
with an organization labeled as a non-profit. 

Marty motioned to end the meeting at 7:31, Homa seconded the motion.  

Next meeting is at 6:30 pm, April 12, 2023, virtually or at The Shop. 

 


